
Minutes of the General Meeting of the Durham Kennel Club. 

N'arch 8,1976 

The regular meeting of the club was held at the building 
on Guess road. Following a covered dish dinner the business 
meet ing was called to order. 

The February minutes were unavailable. 

Treasurers Report. 
Certificates 
Home Savings 
Building Fund 
Checking 

20,20.99 

Spring Show. Larry Winberry reported that there are ~6~Q{ 
dogs entered and that because of the large obedience entry 
an extra judge and ring were necessary. The president of 
the AKC will be on hand to observe the two show in 1 
location format. All trophies have been collected except 
one and Larry requested members who donated trophies who 
would like to present their trophy to please see him. 

Tracking Trial. Pat Lawrence reported that everything was 
on schedule and that the trial was already filled. 

(VuJJ:_c;.j 
Building and Planning. Fred Sheppardreported that the Aplans 
were finished and submitted to a builder for sonsideration . 
Forms were distributed by Marg White to solicit member's 
interests in helping with various projects to raise money. 
It was then discussed whether the fund raising committee 
should put a table at the entrance of the spring show 
to ask for donations. Since this may not be legal 
accoridng to state law, to put up a display on the build-
ing plans for information only. 

Library. Tom Fitzpatrick asked that books kept out longer' 
than one month be returned. 

1V1embership. ~fary Bell presented for associate membership , 
Peter Atkins--Airdale and Robert and Sue Geesler-­
Dobermans. 

Herman Fowler reu0rted that advertising for Tall Tails 
is due now and that the publication will give free adver­
ti s ing for shows or matches . 

Re spectfully submitted, 

Carolyn Vaughan, Secretary 


